[bookmark: _GoBack]MINUTES LIBRARY GOVERNING BOARD: December 12, IN ATTENDANCE: Chairman, Richard Golden, Claire Paquette, Jo-Jean Keller, Hillary Kuhl and Michael Crosskill. Also in attendance: Diane Nadeau, Library Director. 
Mr. Golden called the meeting to order at 6:30PM.  The Board reviewed the November 2018 circulation statistics.  Miss Keller noted the statistics reflected the first month the library resumed services after being closed 3 weeks for the big remodel project.  Miss Paquette noted that she visited the library soon after the re-opening and heard several patrons comment they were happy to have library services again.
Mrs. Nadeau highlighted the upcoming holiday programs and events.   She noted that the library is honored to present “Joe Graziano & the History of the Iconic Casa Mia Restaurant “program on Saturday, December 15th at 2:30 PM. She also informed the Board that the library department would be participating the “Very Main Street Event” the first Saturday in December.  The Children’s Services Department would continue their tradition of visiting the Main St. businesses during the holiday season with the children who visit the library on Fridays for the weekly programs.  Mrs. Kuhl noted she appreciated the effort to reach out to the Main St. businesses.  This lets their customers know what children’s services we provide and hopefully reach more families.
Mr. Crosskill noted that he had stopped by a few times during the remodel project and was impressed by the work done by volunteers, staff and the crew from the Public Works Department.  He noted the improvements made to both first floor rooms would maintain the library building for many years and serve the Lisbon community well.  The rest of the Library Board members agreed.
Mrs. Nadeau gave an update on staffing.  She noted that a part-time staff person left the position on December 4th.  Mrs. Nadeau informed the Library Governing Board that (acting Town Manager) Marc Hagan, gave her permission to have staff cover necessary hours from 12/6-12/13 when Town Manager, Diane Barnes would return and deal with the staffing needs.  Miss Paquette and Miss Keller both volunteered to help if needed. The Board asked to be kept informed in this matter.
There was no further business to take care of therefore the Governing Board meeting was adjourned at 7:22 PM.  The next Library Governing Board meeting is set for Wednesday, January 9, 2019.
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